
2024 Nominee Bios 
 
 
Jeff Munger 
 
My wife Nancy and I moved to the Village in June 2023. We love the feeling of community and I would 
appreciate the opportunity to serve on the HOA Board of Directors. I am recently semi-retired and work 
in the jewelry industry. I have called Utah home for over 30 years and have lived in Midvale for over 5 
years.  My objective is to work with the other HOA board members to support our community, to 
maintain an attractive neighborhood and be good stewards of the HOA funds.   
 

Nola Kotter 

 

I’ve lived in The Village for about 15 years and have appreciated the quality of life we have in 

our community.  I felt good about it the first time my real estate agent took me to see the house I 

now live in.   

  

I moved from Maryland – outside of Washington, DC.  I liked growing up there but decided in 

my “later years” that I needed a stronger sense of community in my life. My parents and most 

relatives were born in Utah, so I came here!   

 

I have a BA in English and enjoy writing but I have worked mostly as an administrative 

assistant, which sometimes included using my writing skills.  I currently work part-time in a 

church store. 

 

I had the chance to learn more about “how things work” in an HOA when I served on my condo 

board in Maryland, a few months before I moved to Utah.   

 

In our community, Marion Bench and I have welcomed new neighbors over the past several 

years.  This was started by a former board member, Sandee Brewer, and we have enjoyed 

keeping it going!  As many of you know, we give out an information packet when we visit new 

residents.  I’ve updated and streamlined the packet as needed over the years.   

 

Finally, I love service!  I don’t like to be in the spotlight but I get lots of satisfaction from 

helping others where and when I can.   

Jan Ryan 
 
I have lived in Utah since 1984, most recently moving back to Salt Lake from Southern Utah last June. 

She and her husband, Russ, enjoy taking advantage of the adventures the area has to offer, including 

cycling, hiking, camping, kayaking, snowshoeing and, of course, pickleball! Jan is excited for the 

opportunity to serve the Village community and meet more neighbors in the process. 



Kimberlee Hansen 

My family moved into The Village in October of 2019 and I have enjoyed the community of our 

neighborhood ever since.  You have probably met us out on one of our family walks, during the 

summer at the pool, or trick or treating with our little boy, Freddie, this past year.  My husband, 

Michael, and I have truly loved getting to know our community and are so happy that we have 

you all for our neighbors. 

 I grew up in Southern California and moved to Utah in 2006 to attend the University of Utah 

and received a BFA and MFA from The School of Dance.  While completing my MFA I began my 

professional dance career and proceeded to dance with Ballet West for the next 10 

years.  During my time at Ballet West I became heavily involved in the dancer’s union, AGMA, 

and served as scribe and secretary for three major contract negotiations.  I also served as a 

member of the dancer’s Joint Committee, acting as a liaison between dancers, staff, and 

management.  Upon retirement from my ballet career, I started work for a local IT company as 

an Inside Sales Account Manager.  For the time being, I am staying at home with Freddie and 

soon to be baby girl, due in May.   

 

 

 


